Dear Penn Valley Families,

I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to share some important information regarding our school meal program for the upcoming year.

I am pleased to announce that breakfast and lunch will once again be provided free of charge for all Penn Valley students this year. This initiative ensures that every student has access to nutritious meals throughout the school day.

To learn more about our meal program, including daily lunch menus, snack payment options, and the application process for free and reduced lunch, please visit the School Cafe website. You can easily access this information by clicking on the "School Cafe" link under Quick Links on the Penn Valley website.

Additionally, I have attached instructions on how to apply for Free & Reduced meals in the system. It's important to note that this application not only pertains to school meals but also provides access to other valuable community-based resources, such as holiday assistance programs and Kwinas.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to continuing to support our students and families in the coming school year.

Best regards,

Ms. Hidalgo

Principal

Penn Valley School

How to Apply For F & R Meals.pdf

Question and Answer-Pennsbury 24-25.pdf